Village of Balsam Lake Public Protection Committee Thursday January 26th, 2017 5:00 pm – 6:20 pm

Meeting called to order by Chairman Steve Biza.

Members present: Steve Biza, Caroline Rediske, Kathy Poirier Others present: Police Chief Thompson and Fire Chief Williamson

Discussion was held regarding Ordinance 132 Burning, Open. No changes were made to the ordinance and the Police Chief and Fire Chief were instructed to enforce the ordinance regulations in Chapter 132 burning, open.

Discussion was held regarding the rental license renewal procedure. This year the clerk will send out the application to rental owners at the beginning of February with a due date of March 3rd for renewal of the rental license ending December 31st, 2017. Going forward for all future years, the clerk will send out the application to rental owners the first week of October with a due date of October 31st. License's will be mailed out to the rental owners the month of November.

Motion by Kathy Poirier to adjourn. Seconded by Caroline Rediske. Carried.

Lori Duncan, Clerk Treasurer